
VINCENT GAROFFOLO

GUADALUPE GALLERY 
OLD TOWN PLAZA 

OLD ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO

June 28, 1947

Laura Gilpin 
614 East Alameda 
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Laura Gilpin:

Bill and Sally Lippincott write that they 
have already spoken to you about our planned PHOTOGBAPHS 
OF NEW MEXICO exhibit. And that you have already said 
yes •

I kepp imaging that each day I will get up 
to Santa Fe. But I don’t.

Our date is now set for the PHOTOGBAPHS OF 
NEW MEXICO show: August 31 - Sept. 13th or 27th. I. 
am counting oh having Weston, Strand, Jarrett, Rusinow, 
Adams, Snow, Berg, Knee.

I will still look forward to seeing you in 
Santa Fe one day soon. Meanhirhile, I should like to 
have you tell me that we can count on representing (at 
least two works) you in the exhibit.

Sincerely,

Vincent Garoffolo

P.S. The gallery commission is 25%.
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